



Trinity Road, Bradford, BD5 OJD
Phone: 01274 424350
Email: info@dixonsma.com
www.dixonsma.com
Principal: Kat Lang

June 2024

Eid al-Adha 2024

**Dear Families** 

I do hope you are well.

Eid al-Adha is fast approaching. I write to inform you that we have taken the decision to close to all students and staff on **Monday 17 June** 2024 to allow those celebrating to celebrate with their families.

School will reopen for all staff and students on **Tuesday 18 June**. Attendance at school is always vitally important, but if you decide to take another further day for religious observance (e.g. Tuesday 18 June), you do not need to contact school and the absence will be recorded as observance. Please only contact school if your child is ill to inform us as such.

Eid Mubarak to all our families celebrating.

Kat Lang

Principal